
This week at school we learned about our teeth and how to 
keep them clean and healthy.  During circle time we talked 

about foods that were good for our teeth and foods that are 
not so healthy for our teeth and can cause sugar bugs (germs 
on our teeth that cause cavities). We sang several new songs 

that showed us how to brush our teeth and also taught us 
that we should brush our teeth at least twice a day to keep 

the sugar bugs away.

Some of our fine motor centers this week included making a 
smile mouth with marshmallow teeth, covering a tooth in 
cotton balls, and we also practiced brushing a giant tooth 

with shaving cream and a toothbrush!

On Friday, Miss Chelsea, a dental hygienist, came in and 
talked to our class about our teeth.  She showed us how to 
brush our teeth and talked about how to keep them clean.

Stories this week included: Curious George Goes to the 
Dentist, Time to Brush Your Teeth, Just Going to the Dentist, 
and Dentist Trip, Loose Tooth Drama, The Tooth Book, and 

The Big Tooth Mystery.

Next week we will celebrating and learning about Dr. Seuss! 
There will be no new letter next week. When it is your child’s 

show & share day, they may bring in anything they would 
like.
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As the weather is getting 

colder, please remember to 

send in with your child a 

jacket, hats, gloves, and boots 

(if you would like) for when we 

go outside. You may also want 

to send in a sweatshirt as it 

can get chilly in the building.  

☺

March 3rd to March 7th 
Dr. Seuss Spirit Week

March 17th 
St. Patrick’s Day

Monday, March 24th 
PlayU Field Trip

*More Information to come home soon*
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